Middleton Conservation Committee Minutes
January 14, 2020

Meeting was called to order at 1:42pm _
Carol Vita, Nicole Rainone, and Kimberly Murphy were present,

December minutes were approved.

Kathleen Blaney requested the conservation to create a short
blurb about current events and future goals for the Town Book
by next Friday (January 24*). Kimberly will complete and
submit. We discussed topics for the town book to include how
successful the milfoil treatment was, the vision and goals for
tanglewood, and the desire for more community involvement.

We recapped the discussion that took place during the town
budget meeting back in December. The town has requested more
involvement from us, to build repour and relationship across the
different town boards. It was also suggested that we move to an
evening meeting. Our consensus was that we should consider
making the change in the spring. '

A pink slip was found in the mailbox for a bill. We need to
check and make sure it was paid.

Meceting was adjourned at 2:55pm




